

City of Grand Island

Tuesday, September 27, 2016 Council Session

Item G-3

Approving Re-appointments of Gail Yenny, Ray O'Connor, and Tom O'Neill and Appointment of Mike Schuster to the Citizens Advisory Review Committee Board

Mayor Jensen has submitted the re-appointments of Gail Yenny, Ray O'Connor, and Tom O'Neill to the Citizens Advisory Review Committee board. He also has submitted the appointment of Mike Schuster to replace Ken Staab on this board. The appointments would become effective October 1, 2016 upon approval by the City Council and would expire on September 30, 2018.

Staff Contact: Mayor Jeremy Jensen